
                                                              KEEP CAPE BEAUTIFUL 

                                                                        December 7, 2021 
 

The Keep Cape Beautiful Board met at the Osage Centre at 12:00 p.m. on October 19, 2021. 
 

Present: 

       
Becky Mocherman, Chairman           Shannon Truxel, City Council Liason                Bonnie Svenson, Member                          
Brock Davis, Parks Div. Manager             Doug Gannon, Parks & Recreation Director                     Richard Boch, Member 
Christine Dickman, Member       
                                                                                                                                                  
             
Board Absenteeism: 

 
 
 

Laura Ritter, Board Member     Meghan Harville, Member                                              
Mike Tripp, Public Works                  Missy LePlant, Board Member 
   
INTRODUCTIONS: 
 

I. APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 
Bonnie Svenson, Member, approved the minutes from September 28, 2021. 
 

II. NEW BUSINESS:   
   
Shannon Truxel, City Council Liason, handed out a brochure discussing the importance of the sale use tax on 
internet purchases that is on November 2nd. She encouraged members to call neighbors and friends to gain support 
for the passage of the sale use tax. 

 
 

III.  OLD BUSINESS 
                                                                               

1. Daffodil Bulb Sales 
a. The sale of 800 bullbs will begin the first Saturday in Nov. from 9am-noon in the Hutson Furniture 

parking lot and, they will continue Nov. 6th and 13th 
2. November Beautiful Property 

a. They decided to nominate Cape Casino. The motion was made, seconded and passed. 
3. Trash Dash shirts are still available. They will be meeting in November at the Cape Public Library. 
4. Julia Jones Memorial Garden 

a. After a discussion the garden location that was chosen was next to the new shelter in Capaha Park. 
Becky Mocherman, Chairman, motioned to donate $250 for a bench and it was seconded. Motion was 
then approved. Brock Davis, Parks Division Manager, to chair the committee for any additional 
remembrances for Julia. 

5. Capaha Pond Improvements 
a. Brock reported that they are planning to start the pond renovations in March 2022 

 
 

IV. REPORTS 
 

1. Nothing to report. 
 

  
1. Meeting was adjourned with no further business to discuss 

 
 

Chriss Dickman, Acting Recording Secretary 

 



 


